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What is the PTA? 
Our wonderful Friends of Parc Eglos or PTA (Parent Teacher        
Association) are a group of parents and staff.  Its role is to          
encourage closer links between home and school through fundraising 
and running events which provide an opportunity for parents, staff 
and pupils to get together and have fun. 
 
PTA Events 
We have many events to look forward to throughout the school year. 
These will include school discos, Christmas Fayre, Discos and the 
Summer Fayre.   
 
The friends of Parc Eglos are organising a FREE Easter Competition.  
Details will be in next week's newsletter.. so, keep a look out! 
 
Fundraising 
Funds raised by the PTA provide ‘extras’ that the school’s main income does not cover – often fun 
things that make learning more interesting and exciting. 
 
The PTA Committee and the Headteacher decide how to spend PTA funds. 
 
How can you help out? 
The friends of Parc Eglos meet once a month - everyone is welcome to attend our meetings, we 
are trying to encourage new support so please come along!   
Please get in touch with us if you would like to help. Our meetings are informal and friendly - we 
would love to hear from you! 
 
The Friends will be producing a monthly newsletter, which will be emailed out to all families,     
acknowledging all the work the PTA are doing to raise funds and any upcoming events that are  
being organised along with dates of future meetings. 
 
Mrs R Jones  – Chair 
Mrs Laura Conway-Norris  – Secretary 
Mrs J Simms – Treasurer 
 
Contact – email: ParcEglosFriends@gmail.com 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Flora Day Headbands 
 

We are pleased to       
announce that Penny will 
be making our Parc Eglos 
Flora Day headbands this 
year, if you would like to 
order one they are £13 
each.  Penny also sells  
artificial Lily of the    
Valley Button Holes 
Please call Penny on: 

07842 222137  

Flora Day 

Flora Day letters are coming out this week 
for years 2 - 6.  Please can we ask that you 

return them as soon as possible, but no  
later than Thursday 16th March 2023. 

Many thanks. 



 

Parc Eglos School World book Week 

 

Monday 
  

 

Book swap: please bring your donations into school for the swap on 
Wednesday. We are happy to receive as many donations as people 
would like to donate, our aim is to allow all our children, regardless of 
their donation, to take home 1 book. Any extra books we receive will be 
offered for sale on Thursday. 
Mr Man/ Little Miss themed competition- we would like to see your 
creative side; make, colour, glue and stick or draw your favourite    
character or create a new one.  We have some vouchers to spend at our 
up coming Scholastics book fair up for grabs.  Last day for entries will 
be Thursday, please ensure your child’s name and class are on their 
work. 

 

Tuesday 
  
  

 

Visit by local Author - Foz J. Foster, Author of Mr Flannel foot will be 
in to share his book in assembly 

 

Wednesday 
  

 

Book swap day: children will come up as a class to choose a book to take 
home. 

 

Thursday 
 

Non-uniform day – Dress as a Mr Man, Little miss or any other         
favourite book character. Suggested donation £1, money raised will go 
towards improving classroom libraries. 
  
Special Mr Man themed lunch (please see the menu below). 
  
Book sale: we will be selling any left-over books from the book swap at 

bargain prices, all will be between 20p and £1 please come to the school 
library 3pm-4pm. (children who are in after school club are welcome to 
bring money and they will be allowed time to browse the book sale) 
  

 

Friday 
 

Display day in the Hall. We will be displaying all of the children’s      
entries in the hall for them to see, Parents are welcome to view our 
display after school. 

Scholastic Book 
Farye 

13th – 17th 

World Book Day Lunch 

Mr Small’s Homemade Meatballs 

Served with Mr Messy’s  

Spaghetti in Tomato  

Sauce 

 

Mr Snow’s Frozen Mousse 

 

Mr Jelly’s Jelly Pots 

Also next week:  

Reading times for every class in the Library ~  Mr Men/Little 
Miss Bingo class competition ~ colouring competition 



Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On return, our school menu will be on WEEK 2 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

w/c 6th March  World Book Week 

Thursday 9th March World Book Day - Non Uniform/Dress Up Day 

Friday 17th March Comic Relief - Red Nose Day 

3rd - 14th April EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Monday 17th April First day of Summer Term 

Monday 1st May  Bank Holiday 

Friday 5th May  Flora Day 

Monday 8th May Bank Holiday 

  

  

  

  

  

ParentMail 
 

Recently you may have heard from your Class   
Parent Representative on your class Facebook 
page about the IRIS APP.  This is an APP 
where you will receive all your ParentMail and 
Text messages from school in one place     

including the school 
newsletter, reminder 
texts & emails, head 
bump notifications etc. 
You can set notifications 
to your phone and add 
your phone number to 
your account under 
‘Settings’.   

Nursery News 
This week a dental nurse visited the nursery to talk to the children all about their teeth and how to 
look after them.  Amanda talked to the children about her job and asked the children if they had 
been to the dentist before, some of the children then shared their experiences.  Amanda spoke to 
the children about the drinks that are good for their teeth, like water and milk and drinks that 
they could have sometimes with a meal like squash.  We then spoke about having sweets and       
chocolate as a treat and talked about the foods that are good 
for our teeth.  Amanda told us that we have twenty teeth and 
we counted to twenty together.  We then looked at the model 
teeth and Amanda showed us how to brush our teeth and gums 
in a circle motion, the children then all went up to have a go at 
brushing the model teeth. The children then took their    
toothbrushes to the sink and Amanda checked to see how they 
were brushing their teeth. Amanda reminded the children that 
they must let their grown ups help them, to brush their teeth 
twice a day. The children were really engaged and asked 
Amanda some good questions. 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 96.7 1 

Stars 86.1 0 

1KB 94.4 0 
1HH/BM 91.3 2 

2KJ 95.4 3 

2NE 92.1 3 

3KD 92 3 

3SG/PL 87.2 0 

4SC 90.8 2 
4SR 97.1 0 

5RG/HH 91.5 2 

5CW 97.4 3 

6KH 91.4 2 

6DF 91.7 0 

Whole 

School 

Total 

92.5% 


